
 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

      

Ann Haney & Steven Haney 

317 Baker Street West 

St. Paul, MN 55107 

 

RE: Appeal for property at 317 Baker Street West   

 

Dear Mr. Haney and Ms. Haney: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 11, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Legislative 

Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond recommended that the City Council deny the appeal 

and that you need to obtain a Code Compliance Inspection.  I will mail you the minutes 

from the hearing as soon as they are done. 

 

Please note that this will be on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda for Wednesday, 

November 2, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Joel Essling (email) 

 Steve Magner (email) 
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